
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF SOUTH DAKOTA 

 

IN THE MATTER OF THE REQUEST BY 

RPG ENERGY GROUP ON BEHALF OF 

ELMINGTON CAPITAL GROUP, LLC FOR 

A VARIANCE FROM THE INDIVIDUAL 

METERING REQUIREMENT IN ARSD 

20:10:26:03 FOR A 200 FAMILY UNIT AND 

49 SENIOR UNIT PROJECT IN RAPID 

CITY, SD 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

EL23-018 

 

I hereby certify that true and correct copies of PUC Staff’s letter regarding notice of 

filing of request for variance to the individual metering requirement in ARSD 20:10:26:03 was 

served electronically on the Parties listed below, on the 21st day of July 2023, addressed to: 

 
 Mr. Jason Keil  

Manager-Regulatory & Finance 

Black Hills Power, Inc dba Black Hills Energy 

PO Box 1400 

Rapid City, South Dakota 57709 

Jason.Keil@blackhillscorp.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Todd Brink 

Associate General Counsel 

Black Hills Power, Inc dba Black Hills Energy 

PO Box 1400 

Rapid City, South Dakota 57709 

Todd.Brink@Blackhillscorp.com 

 

 

 

 

    

Amanda M. Reiss 

Staff Attorney  

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

Phone (605)773-3201 

Amanda.reiss@state.sd.us  


